
Rotary Club of Rayne 

Minutes 

February 6, 2020 

 

The meeting was opened by President Steve Bandy with prayer and The Pledge of Allegiance. 

Cynthia Oliver gave a short report on the Mid-Year District Assembly.  The proposition to move 
District 6200’s office from the current Lafayette location to the Baton Rouge Rotary Club 
building was voted down.  She also reported that they are working towards making District 
6200’s office virtual. 

Cynthia Oliver reminded the membership that the Chamber of Commerce’s Business 
Appreciation Banquet will be on February 12, 2020  

Troy Kibodeaux made a motion to accept minutes of January 23, 2020 as circulated.  Jared 
Lawless seconded the motion and the motion carried. 

Ed Taylor and Cynthia Beslin presented to the membership a 2-part Project Visioning that 
focuses on ideas for projects and fundraisers. 

Cynthia Oliver made a motion to adjourn.  Abby Guidry seconded the motion and the motion 
carried. 

 

 

 


